Documentation:

Regarding the legality of the 8’ x 12" deck on Quebéc Street

1. September 30, 1947
City of Portland, Maine
Board of Appeals

Notice of Hearing: Friday, October 3, 1947

Regarding: Alice M. Love
65 Merrill Street

Building permit to authorize construction of a one-story sun
parlor attached to side of new addition at above address is not
issuable under the Zoning Ordinance because the wall of the

proposed sun parlor would be closer to the street than is allowable.
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2. October 3, 1947
City of Portland, Maine
Board of Appeals

Decision: Zoning

Regarding: Alice M. Love
65 Merrill Street

The board finds that an exception is necessary to avoid
unnecessary hardship and desirable relief may be granted without
substantially departing from the intent and purpose of the Zoning
Ordinance. Therefore the construction of a one-story sun parlor on
Quebec Street is allowed.



